
CHESHIRE 
RESIDENT 
MEETING 

WHEN 

Wednesday 
May 8 

6:00pm 

WHERE 

Cheshire 
Fire Hall 

TOWNOFCANANDAIGUA.ORG 

ALL ARE 
WELCOME 

WHAT 

Follow-up meeting to discuss the 

next steps necessary for the possible 

creation of a sewer district for the 

Hamlet of Cheshire. 

WHY 
The Town wants your input on the 

possible sewer district project and other 

larger planning projects. Help us 

improve the future for the Cheshire 

community! 

WHO 
Town Officials 

Town Staff 

Project Consultants 

And YOU, 

Cheshire residents 


